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Alan.Isherwood@gmp.police.uk
Attachments
12:49 (45 minutes ago)
to me

Good Afternoon,

I have just realised that there is an error within the Certificate and Application forms for this
Summary Review.

It states that GMP were contacted by the North West Ambulance Service but this is incorrect, we
were contacted by a male who is not connected to the ambulance service but had been present at the
premises when the incident occurred. Apologies for this confusion.

Please can this be circulated to the relevant parties so that they are aware.

Many Thanks

Alan

PC 17659 Alan Isherwood
Divisional Licensing Officer
Greater Manchester Police
City of Manchester Division
1st Floor
Manchester Town Hall Extension
Lloyd Street
Manchester
M2 5DB


















